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I	am	TOTALLY	disillusioned	with	those	entrusted	to	ensure	the	good	
management	of	the	public	affairs	of	NSW.		This	oath	was	intended	to	bind	
councillors	and	members	to	serving	the	people	of	NSW.		Alas	no	longer	focused	
on	serving	the	people,	EACH	AND	EVERYONE,	only	serves	the	management	of	
their	political	party.		In	the	words	of	Mercutio,	a	plague	on	your	houses.	
	
If	you	look	at	ANY	'state	affair'	incompetence,	ignorance,	interference,	and	even	
corruption	are	the	basic	markers	of	success	seemingly	aspired	to	by	councillors	
and	members	-	there	are	very	few	exceptions.	
	
Selling	of	state	assets	to	bank,	robber	barons	and	the	confluence	of	spivs	and	
underlives	populating	this	state	has	become	a	daily	occurrence	in	the	'affairs	of	
this	state'.		No	longer	are	members	and	councillors	the	guardians	of	the	people's	
assets	but	rather	the	vultures	ripping	them	from	the	people.	
	
Not	only	do	you	lie	when	selling	an	asset	or	setting	up	a	scheme	but	you	will	
change	the	rules	set	to	govern	such	transactions	at	the	bidding	of	the	banks,	
robber	barons	and	spivs	you	'sup'	with.		Take	the	scheme	set	up	to	encourage	
people	to	purchase,	at	great	expense,	to	put	solar	panels	on	their	roofs.			This	led	
to	installed	PV	capacity	in	Australia	being	increased	10-fold	between	2009	and	
2011,	and	quadrupled	between	2011	and	2016.		So	what	do	you	do?		Abolish	the	
feed	in	tariff.		After	selling	the	infrastructure	to	the	banks	and	robber	barons	the	
rebate	was	dropped	from	60c	to	6c.		Thus	ensuring	my	$25,000	investment	int	
he	future	of	this	planet	will	NEVER	be	paid	off.		This	is	further	exacerbated	by	
AGL	and	other	thieves	suggesting	I	will	have	to	pay	them	for	them	to	accept	feed	
in	power	from	me.		Nearly	5%	of	electricity	in	this	state	is	generated	by	roof	top	
solar	systems.		Without	this	power	blackouts	will	be	a	regular	thing,	and	not	just	
in	summer.		Unless	a	reasonable	and	fair	rate	is	paid	by	the	power	companies	for	
feed	in	electricity	from	roof	top	solar	systems,	then	I'll	simply	stop	feeding	it	to	
them.		The	shortfall	in	requirements	if	this	was	done	across	the	state	would	be	
the	need	for	a	new	coal	fired	power	station.		Try	and	explain	that	to	the	people	of	
this	state.
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